COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

RELEASED

CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
No. 100 , series of 2022 AUG 08 2022

CHEDRO 11l

For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF
INSTITUTIONS (HEIls) IN REGION lii

Subject : SUBMISSION OF STUDENT AFFAIRS AND SERVICES (SAS) PROGRAMS
CONTINUITY PLAN AND DISSEMINATION OF STUDENT SATISFACTION
SURVEY ON SAS PROGRAMS

Date : 05 August 2022

In reference with CHED Memorandum No. 08, s. of 2021 entitled “Guidelines on the
Implementation of Flexible Delivery of Student Affairs and Services (SAS) Programs during
the COVID-19 Pandemic”, all higher education institutions (HEIs) in the Region are requested
to submit their SAS Programs Continuity Plan using the template provided in Annex A of the
said Memorandum (please see attached file).

Relative to this, the assistance of all HEIs in the Region is also requested for the wide
dissemination of the Student Satisfaction Survey on SAS Programs which can be accessed
at https://forms.gle/WGRbbMUV8RVZWaTx7.

This Office expects the submission of the SAS Programs Continuity Plan on or before August
15, 2022 via email at chedro3@ched.gov.ph. This Office will appreciate the usual and
immediate action of the HEIs in the submission of the SAS Programs Continuity Plan and
dissemination of the said survey to be accomplished by the students.

For more information, the concerned staff may directly coordinate with the Technical Division
at (045) 402-6659 or e-mail at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs’ compliance.

-

DR. LEONIDA B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO il
Director IV |
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